
30t January 2024 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai- 400001 

BSES Ce 52015 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Clarification on price movement 

Reference: BSE email bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 3941 dated 29 

January 2024 

With reference to the captioned matter, we would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance 

with SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has been promptly 

informing the stock exchange, all the events and information which has a bearing on operation or 

performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information. 

At this point of time, we do not have any undisclosed / price sensitive information or any impending 

announcement which needs to be informed to the exchange and which may have a bearing on the price 

behaviour of the scrip. 

The significant movement in the price of the security of the Company in the recent past appears to be based 

on market speculation and we have no other comment to offer on this development. 

Further, we would like to assure you that Company will, as required under SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015, continue to promptly inform the exchanges of all material 

events / information / actions. 

Kindly take the same on your record. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 

For Starlog Enterprises Limited 

Priyanka arwal 
Company Secretary & Compliance office 
PAN: AZWPK6509R 
Place: Mumbai 

STARLOG ENTERPRISES LIMITED 

Registered Office: 501, Sukh Sagar, N. S. Patkar Marg, Mumbai - 400007, Maharashtra, India 

Email: hq@starlog.in | Tel +9122 69071234 | Fax +9122 23687015 

CIN: L63010MH1983PLC031578



Starlog CcS 

From: bse.surv@bseindia.com 

Sent: 29 January 2024 23:25 

To: Starlog; Starlog CS 

Cc: bse.surv@bseindia.com 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 

L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 3941 

The Company Secretary (The Compliance Officer) 
Starlog Enterprises Ltd 

Mumbai:400007, 

Maharashtra 

Dear Sir /Madam, 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

‘We have noted significant movement in the price of your security at our Exchange, in the recent past. 

Please note that as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and all listed companies are 
required to intimate to the Exchange all the events, information etc that have a bearing on the 
operation/performance of the company which include all price sensitive information, etc. 

In addition, all listed companies are also required to furnish to the Exchanges on request, such information 

concerning the company as may be reasonably required. 

In view of the above and with a view to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about your 
company, you are requested to provide us with any information /announcement (including impending 
announcement) which in your opinion may have a bearing on the price behaviour in the scrip. 

You are therefore advised to provide your response in respect of the above to the Exchange at the carliest by 
submitting reply through BSE listing centre portal under the head : "regulation 30" and email on 
bse.surv@bseindia.com on your company letterhead. For any further clarification, please contact on 022 

22723030/22721717. 

Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 

SARTHAK SOMANI 

Email : somani.sarthak@bseindia.com 

This is a system generated email. Please don't reply to this mail.


